
TWO WEEK LOOK-AHEAD   
July 17, 2017 – July 28, 2017 

  
The following work items will begin occurring for the Project.  

You can expect to see these activities over the next two 

weeks. 

 

Construction has begun at the south end of Winthrop Shore 

Drive from Beacon Circle north to Tewksbury Street.   The 

work will continue to move north and includes: 

 Removal of the ocean side sidewalk and curb 

 Excavating to install the storm drainage system which 

includes catch basins to collect street runoff, 

manholes, pipe, and infiltration chambers, which will 

store the rainfall runoffs and infiltrate it into the sandy 

soils below Winthrop Shore Drive. 

 

Traffic and Parking Impacts 

 During the work day, traffic is detoured off Winthrop Shore Drive to Shirley Street.  Detour signs are 

provided to direct traffic.  State and Winthrop Police are provided to assist in the detouring of traffic. 

 After the work day is completed, two-way traffic is restored on Winthrop Shore Drive. 

 During construction, approximately 25 to 30 ocean side parking spaces will be taken up by the construction 

zone.   

 After the work day is completed, some of these spaces are available for overnight parking (4 pm to 7 am). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Questions or concerns about the project should be directed to DCR Resident Engineer James Caputo, at the DCR trailer behind the DCR 

bathhouse on Winthrop Shore Drive, by visit or phone (617-846-1489) during regular business hours,  Monday through Friday from 7 

a.m. – 3:30 p.m.   In case of an emergency, contact 911 or DCR’s 24/7 emergency hotline at the Massachusetts Emergency Management 

Agency at 508-820-1428.    

Join us on Twitter @MassDCR - Visit http://mass.gov/dcr  
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